
 

Illinois Lambda State Organization 

To: Members of Lambda State Executive Board 
From: Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant 
Re: Cover letter for monthly mailing 

 
October 2015 
 
A great fall awaits us, and with it many new responsibilities to DKG! 
 
Lots of changes were made in the rules at the Executive Board meeting. Please note 
that this mailing contains a new Standing Rules Index, and a current copy of the 
Lambda State Standing Rules as of 9/19/2015.  The following pages contain changes 
made at the Lambda State Executive Board Meeting: 
To keep your hard copy current you will need to: 
Standing Rules Index 
Replace all pages; new pages have 9/19/15 in the footer 
Standing Rules 
Replace pages 1a, 1c, 1d, 2e, 3a, 3d, 3i, 3n, 3o, 7a 
 
Please make additions or corrections to Lambda State Officers and Committees 2015-
2016 from the mailing 
Nominations Committee- Elaine Cunningham  
Teresa Maguire – address  
Educational Excellence Committee addition – Jennifer Burisek, Beta Phi  
 
Directory changes to email and/or phone for the following should be noted in the 
mailing: 
Jeanette Earley, Alpha Tau 43 Chapter President 
Mary Jane Bauer, Delta Gamma Chapter President  
Mary Kay Gatchel, Alpha Zeta 30 Chapter President  
Kathy Hillmer, Alpha Mu 36  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Dr. Kammie Richter, Lambda State Executive Assistant   

ExecAssistLambdaSt@gmail.com   


